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April 27, 2020 

 

Re: New Distance Learning Webpage 

 

Dear Anaheim Elementary School District Families, 

 

There are 28 days left to this school year and we are committed to be 

here to offer support to you and your children until the very last day of 

school. We are continuously working to enhance the resources we offer 

you and how we are making those resources available. As a reminder, 

all school principals and teachers are available via email for on-going 

communication. You can access their emails through the directory on 

your child’s school website.  

 

We want to share with you that we have created a new 

aesd.org/distancelearning webpage that organizes the resources that 

we have previously shared with you to support Distance Learning. This 

new webpage also provides links to additional community resources 

available to support families who may be experiencing difficulties during 

these times, including information on how to mental health resources. 

We can’t emphasize enough that the well-being of your child and your 

family is the most important thing, so if you need help, please reach out 

to one of those organizations immediately. 

 

Kind regards, 

Dr. Christopher Downing 

Superintendent 

https://sites.google.com/aesd.org/aesd-distance-learning/home?authuser=0

